
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

College of Medicine, Health Sciences Program 
University of Saskatchewan 

  

PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR 
RESEARCH IN MEDICAL ASSISTANCE IN DYING (MAiD) 

  

I am looking for physicians and nurse practitioners to take part in a study to better 
understand the decision making factors considered by practitioners who do not 

participate in medical assistance in dying. 

As a participant in this study you will be asked to participate in an interview and 
complete a short demographic questionnaire. 

Your participation would involve one session, of which is approximately 60 minutes. 
Interviews may be in person, or via telephone/WebEx.  

For more information about this study, or to participate,  
please contact: 

Janine Brown, College of Medicine, Health Sciences Program 
Email: jma401@mail.usask.ca  

(This email account is only accessed by myself and is password protected) 

This study has been reviewed by, and received approval  
through, the Research Ethics Office, University of Saskatchewan on April 29, 

2019 (REB #902). 
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